
 

 

 

Dear valued community member, 

 

I am writing on behalf of the East Nipissing Minor Hockey Association (ENMHA) to seek your support for 

our Kurtis Shoen Hockey Tournament, which promises to be an exciting and memorable event for our 

community. 

ENMHA is dedicated to promoting youth hockey and fostering a sense of sportsmanship, teamwork, and 

community spirit among the young athletes of East Nipissing. Our teams and association fundraise 

throughout the year to achieve our programming goals, attend and host tournaments, and provide 

youth in our area with the opportunity to further develop their hockey skills.  

We are asking for your support through major sponsorship during this tournament.  

We believe that your commitment to supporting the community aligns perfectly with the values and 

objectives of ENMHA. As a sponsor, you will not only contribute to the success of our tournaments but 

also demonstrate your dedication to the development of young athletes in East Nipissing. 

In gratitude, we will proudly display your name and logo at the event and on our website. Additionally, 

we will share our heartfelt gratitude and recognition on our social media platforms, as well as in the 

tournament printed materials. Your support will be visible and appreciated by our entire community. 

If you are interested in this opportunity or have any questions regarding our tournament, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at viperstournaments@outlook.com  

We look forward to the opportunity to discuss this partnership with you further. 

Sincerely, 

 

Stacey Perron 

ENMHA - Tournament Convener 
viperstournaments@outlook.com 

www.govipersgo.com 
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